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 December 2025 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

 

 
Below are the school dates for the Spring term 2025.   You will also find this information on the calendar on our 
school website. We’ll also keep you informed via the weekly newsletter which is emailed out on Fridays.  These 
can also be found on our school website. 
 

Things happening during the Spring term 

6th January School reopens for the Spring Term.  

6th January This half term the children in Classes 1,2,3 & 5 will be learning about travel and countries in 
a theme called Around the World in 80 Days and beyond.  Children in Nursery, Classes 7 & 8 
will be learning about transport in a theme called Ticket to Ride.  

6th January This half term PPA will be organised as follows. Mrs Bailey will teach: 
Class 7 – Monday morning.   
Class 8 – Monday afternoon 
Class 1 – Tuesday morning 
Class 2 – Tuesday afternoon 
Class 3 – Thursday morning 
The Orchard – Thursday afternoon  

6th January Mrs Townsend is available to show parents around at 1.30pm.  Please check the weekly 
newsletter or calendar on the website or ring school to find out when these slots are each 
week.   

7th January At the beginning of each half term we celebrate 100% attendance for the previous half term 
in an assembly.  Today we’ll find out which children came to school every day in autumn 
term 2.  

9th January Our Y2 children will continue with their drumming lessons on Thursday afternoon. 

10th January We will send home our curriculum newsletters with information about what the children 
will be learning this half term.  

5th February  Class photos will be taken today.  

7th February Class 1 will begin their 6 sessions of Forest School Fridays.  Please check the calendar on the 
website for the dates.  

10th February 8..45am Golden Star Assembly for parents of nominated children in Classes 1,2,3 & 5. 

11th February 8.45am Golden Star Assembly for parents of nominated children in Classes 7,8 The Orchard 
and Nursery.  

11th February Today is safer Internet Day.  

14th February Non-uniform day for a fee of £2.00 towards school funds.  

14th February We break for half term at 3.00pm.  School reopens on Monday 24th February.  

24th February Our children in Classes 1,2,3 & 5 will be learning What it’s like to live in Africa?  Our children 
in Nursery, Classes 7 & 8 will be learning about Amazing Animals. 

24th February This half term PPA will be organised as follows. Mrs Bailey will teach: 
Class 8 – Monday morning.   
Class 7 – Monday afternoon 
Class 2 – Tuesday morning 
Class 1 – Tuesday afternoon 
The Orchard – Thursday morning 

mailto:enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
http://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/
https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/calendar-term-dates/
https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/newsletters/


 Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Sheffield, S36 1EJ | tel: (0114) 288 3109  

email: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

web: www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 
 

 Safeguarding Lead: Mrs J Townsend    |    Safeguarding Officer: Miss C Redgate    |     SENCO/Deputy Safeguarding Lead: Mr R Barker 
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School is part of Peak Edge, which is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee, registered in England with company number 11650747. 
 

Class 3 – Thursday afternoon 

25th February 100% attendance assembly from Spring Term 1.  

26th February Bags to School will be collected today.  Please leave your bags of jumble in the sectioned 
part of the school car park first thing in the morning.  

28th February Mid-year reports will be sent home today.  Please note, this is the main report of the year. 

28th February Wear Red for Children’s Heart Surgery Fund.   

28th February Curriculum newsletters will be sent home today with information about what the children 
will be learning this half term.  

4th March 3.15 – 6.45pm Parent-teacher meetings.  You will be able to book an appointment via e-
schools.  We’ll let you know when the system is open.  

5th March Y1 Sports Day at EIS.  

6th March  Y2 Sports Day at EIS 
7th March  World Book Day.  We’ll let you know nearer the time what activities we are doing. (We’ll 

celebrate this today as our Y2s are at the EIS on the 6th March).  

12th March 3.15 – 4.45pm Parent-teacher meetings.  

19th March Class 7,8 & Orchard visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park.  

24th March Golden Star Assembly 8.45-9.15am  for nominated children in Nursery, Classes 7 & 8 and 
The Orchard.  

27th March 8.45- 9.15am Golden Star assembly for nominated children from Classes 1,2,3 & 5. 

28th March Non-uniform day for a fee of £2.00 towards school funds.  

28th March 8.30am - Mothers’ Day celebration in Classes 1,2,3 & 5.  Please note we don’t mind who 
comes along – mums, carers, friends, aunts, uncles.  
2.30pm – Mothers’ Day celebration for Classes 7 & 8.  

28th March School closes for the Easter holiday.  We’ll see you all on Monday 14th April. 

 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Jane Townsend 
Headteacher  
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